
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Ginnie Tietjens & Brenda Madrill (1st) 
Greg & Cheryl Ingram (2nd service) 

Jim & Ruth Delp (1st service) 
Alan & Karen Kratz (2nd service) 

Nursery Lauren Hendricks & Jina Reinford (1st ) 
Karen Kratz & Dee Dee Good (2nd)  

Amy Haman & Mindy Rahn (1st shift ) 
Rose Longacre & Tara Gilmore (2nd shift) 

Ushers Larry & Dee Dee Good (1st service) 
Jim & Diane Dougherty (2nd service) 

Byron & Bernice Bealer (1st service) 
Jim & Diane Dougherty (2nd service) 

Closing up Jim & Lynn Swartley - May Jim & Lynn Swartley - May 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

This Week at Finland 
 

Today, 5:30-7pm - Families Following Christ small group at Wint's 
Monday, 7-8:30pm - Prayer Shawl Ministry at Rose Longacre's 
Monday, 7:00pm - Gift Discernment Committee Meeting 
Tuesday, 12-12:30pm – Participate in Finland’s “Looking Up” call-in prayer line.    
    Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so. 
Tuesday, 5:30-8:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry Practice in Community Room 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Lisa's worship team practice 
Wednesday, 7-8:45pm - Jr. High for grades 6, 7 and 8 
Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Youth Hang Out and Bible Study for grades 9 through 12 
Wednesday, 7-8:30pm - Men's Bible Study in the book of James 
Thursday, 6:30-9:30pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18 
Friday, 8-10:00pm - "Hoops Night" open to anyone interested in basketball 
Saturday, 8am-noon - Workday at Project Haven. See Kathy Mease for details. 

 

* * * * * * 
Lead your life so you won't be ashamed to sell the family parrot to the town gossip. 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - John Ehst 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor John's office hours: Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. 10am-2pm, Fri. 9am-4pm 

Pastor John's email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis, Jason Scheetz  

Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford, Arlin Benner, Shirley Kiefer  
 

The family that prays together stays together    
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to) 

Parent/Child Dedication (2nd service) for Matthew & Stephanie Handy and Amíel Doreen   

Scripture - (brown Bible 829, blue Bible 1822, blue/green Bible 2272)                      Eph. 5:1-21 

Sermon - "Offering Up in Love"                                   Pastor Kris 
Sharing Time & Prayer                    Chad Landis - Elder in Charge      
  (If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)              
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                     Pastor 
.All sermons are posted online at www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

 

Two new adult S.S. classes begin today. There will be a study on the book of 
Esther led by Mark Livezey in classroom #2 behind the coat rack. Alan Kratz will 
lead a discussion on the book You and Me Forever by Francis and Lisa Chan in 
classroom #1 on the left in the new hallway. This is a study of marriage in light of 
eternity. Jesus was right. We have it all backwards. The way to have a great 
marriage is by not focusing on marriage, but on Christ. Come check it out! 

 

Prayer Requests 
Mennonite Mission Network - The deadline to apply for MMN's Mennonite 
Voluntary Service program is May 31. Pray that those whom God is calling to live 
out their faith will respond affirmatively. 
 

Nathanael & Spring Davis are praising God for making it possible for their family 
to leave for mission work in Belize the end of this summer. Spring is the daughter 
of Rand and Mary Ruth Ziegler. Pray for their family as they prepare for this move. 
 
 

 

To Our Guests: 
 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
____________________ 
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway 

High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coat rack 
Adult class studying the book of Esther led by Mark Livezey - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Adult class on marriage "You & Me Forever"  led by Alan Kratz - Classroom 1 on left-new hallway 
Men's Class - "The Spirit Comes" (Mark, John, Acts, 1,2,3 John) - Room G-3 in gym  

Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs 

Last Week’s Attendance 

First service – 115 

Second service – 62 

   

   

 

 

http://www.finlandmennonitechurch.org/


Announcements 
 

This Saturday, 8am-noon - Come paint at Project Haven's house in Pennsburg, 
across from NAPA, next to Pennsburg UCC Church at 8th and Main Street, (before 
the Dairy Queen). Use the rear entrance. Let Kathy Mease know if you can help. 
 

Graduate Recognition: We want to be sure to include everyone, so if you or 
someone you know from Finland is graduating either from high school or college in 
2015, please contact Rachel Kolb. 
 

May 20, 7:30pm - Book Club members read "Ghost Boy" by Martin Pistorius. 
 

June 13, 9:00am - Baby Boomers will head to Bird-in-Hand Family Restaurant for 
lunch at 11:15 followed by the show "Josiah for President" at 1:00pm. We should 
arrive home about 6:30pm. See Janet Gane for tickets: $49 per person.    

 

World Needs & Community Events 
MCC is requesting donations to support its response to the 7.8 magnitude earth-
quake that shook Nepal April 25. Focusing its initial emergency response on hard-
hit rural communities, MCC is providing food, tarps, blankets and cooking pots and 
utensils. A longer-term response will be determined as MCC and its partners 
assess the situation. Please pray for the people of Nepal and the work of MCC. 
Donations can be made at mcc.org/nepal-earthquake or by calling 888-563-4676. 
Checks may be sent to MCC U.S., PO Box 500, Akron, PA, 17501-0500. 
 

This Friday and Saturday  Quakertown Christian School's Country Auction & Fair. 
Chicken BBQ, strawberry pie, children's activities, auctions, plant sale, etc. 
 

May 15 and 16 - Penn View Christian School's Country Fair & Auction with chicken 
BBQ, auctions, Philadelphia Zoo on Wheels Show, mobile zip line and much more. 
Free shuttle bus service available from Franconia Mennonite Church. For more 
information visit www.pennview.org.  
 

May 17, 3:00pm - Lighthouse Christian Fellowship, Pennsburg, invites you to see 
and hear Bob Gehrhart do a chalk drawing and talk about Annie Funk's journey on 
the Titanic and her life from childhood to missionary. See flyer on bulletin board. 
 

May 30, 9-10:00am - Christopher Dock is holding an information session for 
prospective coaches for Upward Flag Football & Cheerleading. This is open to 
anyone 9th grade or older, male or female, who has a heart for young people and a 
sincere desire to share the love of Christ. Upward will share the schedule, 
resources, and expectations of a coach. Come find out more. Attendance does not 
mean you are making a commitment. To register call 215-527-7813 or email 
jaygordon217@verizon.net. 
 

Penn View Summer Camp is 6 jam-packed weeks filled with activities for ages 4 
thru 14. Upcycling/recycling projects, music, zoology, science, food, books...over 
15 camps in addition to 3 Push the Rock sports camps. Visit pennview.org and click 
on camps for the brochure and camp descriptions. 

 


